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Year 30 October 23rd, 2016 Week 4 

 

“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 
mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-
lingual learner, who makes a positive 

difference locally and globally. 
 

The Annual General Parents Meeting was held on Tuesday, October 4th, 2016, at Dhahran Ahliyya Schools. The meeting 

was attended by the school staff and the respected parents.   

 

The parents were introduced to DAS New logo, mission and vision, the school’s new staff and leaders, updates about 

technology, the schools’ new programs and activities  and the future strategic plan. Also, some polices were shared with 

the parents such as; Punctuality and Grading and Reporting polices. Additionally, students’ educational matters were 

discussed with the parents which will result in improving and developing our educational mission at the school. The 

fathers visited their children’s classrooms and had the opportunity to talk with their teachers.  

  
We would like to extend our sincere thanks to the respected parents for attending and participating with constructive 

suggestions and ideas. Also, a huge thank you is extended to all those who contributed in making this event a success.  

 
Thanks and Appreciation 

 
DAS school administration would like to extend heartfelt thanks and appreciation to the mothers of students of Grades 

3-6 for their participation in the mothers’ meeting that was held on Wednesday, October 12, 2016. 

 

We, in school, strongly believe that your support in attending such meetings is an effective way to build solid and 

necessary home-school communication. We value your attendance and we look forwards to seeing you again in future 

meetings. Surely, we must join hands to enhance our students’ education. 

 

Also, the school administration would like to thank the school staff for attending the meeting, presenting the information 
and answering the mothers’ questions. 
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Elementary Table Tennis Tournament  
 

   
 The Elementary Table Tennis Tournament took place at Dhahran Ahliyya Schools over three weeks as playoffs. Fifty-six 

students participated in this tournament. The final game took place on Sunday, October 16th, 2016 between the two 

players; Abdullah Al Dabel and Bader Al Qussaibi. The game was exciting and the audience enjoyed the students’ 

performance. 

 

Bader Al Qussaibi deserved to win the match and received the First Place Cup. Thank you note is extended to Mr. Kamal 

Al Aqeel, the Elementary School’s Principal, and Mr. Abdulrahman Al Shoushy, Special Subjects Supervisor for attending 

the games and giving the tournament cup. 
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